
SNAPSHOTS OF 
Ms. Hartman’s Class 

Week of February 10th  - February 14th    
 

                   What We’re Learning 
Reading- This week we will not be doing a Journey’s 

story because of the half days on Wednesday and 

Thursday. We will instead be reading stories centered 

on empathy. We will be discussing why it is important 

to have empathy and what you do to show others 

you are empathic.   

Writing- We will be writing short reflections on the 

stories we read daily to help us internalize the 

messages of the stories.   

Math- We will have a fact and written assessment this 

week. In addition, we will be finding square roots, 

finding the length of a side given its area, and adding 

money amounts that include decimals. Please be 

sure students are practicing their addition, 

subtraction, and multiplication facts on a nightly 

basis.  

Social Science- We are starting our investigation into 

Singapore. It is our country for the multi-cultural event.   

Spalding- Students should be practicing their 30 

spelling words. We will be testing on THURSDAY so, 

please be ready. We will also be introducing our 

spelling words for next week in class this week with our 

phonogram practice.   

Grammar- We will be reviewing complete sentences 

and when it is appropriate to place a period and 

when it isn’t.     
 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

February 10th – 14th- Book Fair 
 

February 12th and 13th- Early 
Release – Parent Conferences 

 
February 14th- Valentine Exchange 

 
February 14th- Human Bowl of 

Chili  
 

February 19- Buffalo Wild Wings 
Night at 5- 8 pm  

 
February 20th- Field Trip  

 
February 21st- SnoBalls 

 
February 27th- Art Masterpiece  

News from PTO 
 

Family Restaurant Night is February 19th  

Second Step Skill: Feeling Confident 
Students who understand that success comes from practice and perseverance are more likely to work hard and 
persevere. We are working on helping students understand that confidence in their abilities can come from the 
success they earn when they practice and work hard.  

NOTE FROM THE TEACHER 
 

Look forward to seeing 
everyone on Wednesday or 
Thursday.    

Multicultural Festival is February 28th from 5 to 8 pm 
 

Humprehy’s multicultural festival is coming up. Each grade level will be performing a dance that night. There will 
also be six food trucks, eight activity booths on top of the country displays, and six performing groups.  


